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Senator Lines, Sue asked: 
 
I want to refer you to correspondence, which I think you have in front of you. There is a 
13 March letter from Kate Ellis, a 27 March letter from Kate Ellis, an email from Ms Ellis's 
office, a 17 April letter from Jenny Macklin, a 27 and 29 April letter from Jenny Macklin. All 
of those letters requested information about the government's proposed child care changes. 
Were these letters passed on to the department? 
Did the department prepare any responses for the minister's signature or for his office?  
 
Answer: 
 
Letters were passed onto the Department and the response is in the Attachment. 


